
For lifesaving information, viewers depend on local TV. 

The federal government is currently making decisions about how the airwaves are used. 
We must ensure those decisions do not limit television’s ability to innovate or jeopardize  
the local news, emergency information and high quality programming on which hundreds  
of millions of Americans rely.

Protect TV viewers – and your constituents – by ensuring sound spectrum policy does 
not threaten their access to local news or hinder ongoing and future innovations.

The future of TV is bright, and we want to ensure it stays that way. 

www.TheFutureofTV.org

Where do Americans turn
during times of crisis?

BREAKING NEWS: Stay tuned for live, local coverage and shelter information


